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May 23, 2025

 Blue Envelope Program Adopted in Adams County 
Adams County, Colo.  (May 23, 2025):  

The Adams County Sheriff's Office is proud to announce a partnership with the Thornton Police 

Department and the Thornton Fire Department for the official adoption of the Blue Envelope Program. 

The Blue Envelope Program is a community-focused initiative designed to improve interactions between 
first responders and drivers with autism and other neurodiverse conditions. It launches on May 23, 

2025, and aims to promote understanding, reduce stress, and foster safer communication during 
contacts. 

The Blue Envelope is a tool that community members can use to notify law enforcement and fire rescue 

personnel that they may need additional time or accommodations during a contact or incident. Inside 
the envelope is information for both the person contacted and law enforcement or fire rescue 

personnel, providing guidance and promoting a calm, informed interaction.  

A launch video introducing the program is available: 

https://youtu.be/HpmFV3Gl_6k

"We're incredibly excited to bring this program to Adams County," said Sheriff Gene Claps. "This 
initiative reflects our ongoing commitment to providing professional service that protects and serves the 

community equally. It is one more way we are building trust and improving safety for everyone in our 
community." 

ACSO would like to thank our partners at the Thornton Police Department and the Thornton Fire 
Department for their collaboration and support in bringing this program to life.  

The Blue Envelopes will be available starting tomorrow at the following ACSO locations: 

Sheriff's Office Headquarters (4430 S. Adams County Pkwy. Suite W5400 Brighton, CO 80601) 

Commerce City Substation (4201 E. 72nd Ave., Commerce City, CO 80221) 

Strasburg Substation (2550 Strasburg Rd. Strasburg, CO 80136) 

https://youtu.be/HpmFV3Gl_6k


-End-

For more information on this event, please contact 

Sergeant Adam Sherman, Public Information Officer for the Adams County Sheriff's Office, 

ASherman@adcogov.org, 303-655-3223 

The Adams County Sheriff's Office (ACSO) is committed to ensuring that all documents shared are accessible to 
everyone. If you encounter issues accessing this document or need it in an alternative format, contact the Adams 
County Sheriff's Office Digital Accessibility Team at 303-655-3858 or email the  ACSO Digital Accessibility Team.
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